
Notices Sunday 7th July 2019

11 am service of worship in the Smith Museum:  Rev Iain MacAskill. The Lord's Supper will be celebrated 
during the morning service. A focus on the children this morning as they begin their summer holidays!

6 pm service in the Well: Rev Iain MacAskill

 You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 am 
onwards on Sunday mornings.

 The time of the weekly prayer meeting has changed to Sunday at 5.00 pm in the Well. 
Join us to pray!

 Please note that there will be no evening service in the Well on Sundays 21st and 28th
July due to the holidays.

 Anyone who would like to help with church creche for the little ones should speak to Cat.
 Wee Wellies will meet again after the summer break.
 Services next Lord's Day will be taken by Rev Iain MacAskill. 
 Ivana from Friends International Stirling is looking for helpers at a Summer English 

Conversation Club which will be held every Monday in July from 3.30 pm till 5 pm at 
Stirling University. Speak to Clive or Ruth if you can help.

Please remember all the church activities in your prayers.

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk

Please visit this website to see more details of what is happening each week.
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